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From the Head Teacher 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
 
As a school and educators of your child, we are so 
very proud of the children, and the parents of those 
children, who have been instrumental in supporting 
school staff in hearing children read!  The children of 
those highly supportive parents are flourishing, and 
making such good and outstanding progress in their 
reading,  Thank You, for your support.  
 
 
Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 
Headteacher 
 

 

@stanton_bridge 

Attendance Race 
 
The results are in for  Spring Term 2 Week 3 
and the winners are... 
 
1st place: Year 6 Mrs Sangha’s class 
2nd place: Year 3 Mr Lillicrapp’s class 
3rd place: Year 1 Miss  Newman’s class 
 
Well done to you all !!! 
 
Who will win the race for  Spring Term 2? Will it 
be a class who gets a perfect 100% attendance?  
 
Remember, it’s up to each one of you to come to 
school every day to ensure your class scores the 
highest number of points possible to win the 
race. It is also important NOT TO BE LATE! 
 
 

 
 
 
 

From the Office 
 
 

Contact Information - It is your responsibility as 
a parent to ensure the school office are notified of 
any change in contact details, such as address, tel-
ephone number or email address. This is to enable 
us to get in touch with you in an emergency but also 
to ensure you are receiving communication from 
school through all these platforms. 
 
Dinner money—This needs to be paid daily or week-
ly. If you have an outstanding balance, your child 
must bring in a packed lunch until this balance has 
been cleared. 
 
Lateness—School starts at 8:30am and your child 
must be present on the school playground ready to 
be taken to class by their teacher.  
 
Attendance— It is your legal responsibility to en-
sure that your child attends school everyday. If 
for any reason your child can not attend school, you 
must inform the school office.   
 
It is an expectation that as a parent of a pupil of 
Stanton Bridge, you will fully engage with the 
schools policies and procedures in supporting your 

School Stars 
 

May I congratulate our children who gained School 
Star status for 

Reading Eggs at home 
 
 

 
 1N: Ziad 1F: Lano 

2P: Ethyanila 2S: Betty 

3L: Cole 3W: Luca 

4B: Zane 4J: Sumaiya 

5B: Eesa 5G: Ilham 

6S: Maria 6M: Hovin 
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Remember you can contact us via the school’s  
            email: admin @ stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 

If you require this  
newsletter in  

 
LARGE PRINT    

                                                                   
please send a note  
into school with 

your child. 

Dates for your diary 
 
Spring Term 2: 
Monday 27th February to Friday 31st March  
 
Easter Holidays: 
Monday 3rd April to Friday 14th April 
 
British Science Week: 
Monday 13th March - Friday 17th March 
 
Comic Relief:  
Friday 17th March 


